

St. Lawrence Primary School

La Grande Route de St Laurent St Lawrence Jersey JE3 1NG Telephone: Nursery: Email: 01534 863172 01534 865524 admin@stlawrence.sch.je

January 2025

Dear Parents,

It has been wonderful welcoming back your children after the Christmas break, and we are very much looking forward to our Spring Term in Nursery. We are continuing with our 'In the moment planning,' however I wanted to take the opportunity to clarify which additional activities we have on each day.

Monday – We have **PE** on a Monday so please ensure children are dressed appropriately.

Tuesday – **Library book day**. Our wonderful volunteer Pauline still comes in on a Tuesday to take the children to the library to select a book to take home and discuss what they liked/disliked about the book they are bringing back. Also, Mrs Knight and Miss Manning will be taking groups of children to the **Forest School** area to take part in outdoor activities and exploring nature.

Thursday — Our wonderful **Sports Bug coach Josh** will continue his sessions on a Thursday. Please ensure children are dressed appropriately.

Friday - The children mix up with Reception class and can free flow between Nursery and Reception.

Named items

A polite reminder to make sure **everything** that comes into Nursery has your child's name on it please. Each child needs 2 sets of spare clothes, lunch box, snack box, water bottle with water, wellingtons, mud suit and a waterproof coat. Thank you.

Keeping in touch

There are many ways in which I will continue to keep in touch with you.

- The WhatsApp group will have regular updates from me.
- Photographs which are unnamed are occasionally put on the school facebook group (unless you have asked for your child not to be on social media).
- Each child has a Learning Journey folder. Please feel free to look in your child's folder at the end of the day if you so wish.

If you have questions or concerns about any issues, please do not hesitate to come and see me or to email me a.cook@stlawrence.sch.je

Yours sincerely,

Mrs. Cook

